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Ghilotti Construction Company 

DMV Employer Pull Notice Program 
 

 

Ghilotti Construction Company utilizes the DMV Employer Pull Notice Program, which affects 

all employees.  The DMV’s Employer Notice Program has been set up to provide employers and 

regulatory agencies with a means of promoting safe driving through the review of individual 

driving records.  When the pull notice status is placed on the driver record, Ghilotti Construction 

Company will receive: 

 

 A copy of the employee’s current driver record, and 

 Notice of any of the following actions: 
 

• Failure to appear 

• Failure to pay a fine 

• Accident 

• Traffic convictions 

• Any suspension or revocation 

 

This policy is company wide.  Please provide the following information.  Should you have any 

questions, please contact Damon Calegari or your direct supervisor. 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUR NAME (as it appears on your license)   DRIVER’S LICENSE NO. 

 

    

 

 

STATE LICENSE WAS ISSUED IN:   

 
“By signature of this form, Ghilotti Construction Company is authorized to obtain a copy of my Motor 

Vehicle Report (MVR) and I understand that I am being enrolled in the Employer Pull Notice Program.  

The operation of company vehicles is contingent on the information obtained.   

 

 

    
Signature          Date 

 

 
A copy of your current MVR will be provided to our insurance broker/carrier for coverage purposes.  This form 

must be returned to Dispatch for processing.   

 

 


